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SIGN-UP DEADLINES

Please watch sign-up deadlines for activities. Many activities have had many more 
show up than sign up. We don’t want to turn anyone away although this has caused 
presenters to be unprepared with lack of materials, which is unfair to those who have 
signed up when needed. By signing up for activities you will allow the presenters and 
instructors to prepare for each event. Events may be cancelled for low numbers signing 
up. Handouts may run out when we have large numbers show up who have not signed 
up. Thank you for understanding. 

ZUMBA

We had such a good time learning Zumba from Zindri, so she will be back each 
Saturday morning at 8:00AM to lead us!! Please sign up on the bulletin board in the 
Administration Building so we can decide if there will be enough interest for two classes 
back to back. Space will be limited so it’s important to let your interest be known by this 
Wednesday so we can plan the number of classes and the price. Drop-in classes will be 
$5 maximum paid directly to Zindri. Final details will be determined Wednesday. 

BOCCE BALL

Wednesdays at 1:00PM: Come join the fun at the Bocce Ball courts between the Elson 
Building and the softball fields. Beginners are welcome. For more information call 
Richard Rahoi at 480-218-1674. 

DARTBALL

Fridays, 9:00-11:00AM, Room D: Come see what this new sport is all about. For more 
info call Tom Moore at 920-227-7783 or just show up!!

LIBRARY BOOK AND BAKE SALE

March 3-5, there will be a Book Sale in the Library Meeting Room. Hours are Thursday 
& Friday: 9AM-3PM and Saturday: 9AM-1PM. The Bake Sale will be Saturday only. We 
would appreciate baked goods from anyone who wishes to donate by 8AM on Saturday, 
March 5. All sales from books and baked goods benefit the Library.

BALLROOM DANCE LESSONS

Saturday, March 5, 7:00PM, Room A: Come alone or with someone and see the fun 
that has been going on with dance lessons in Apache Wells!! This one night free lesson 
is a kick-off for the next five-week session. Come with a great attitude and dress as you 
please. You’ll love the instructor. Sign up on the bulletin board in the Administration 
Office. No obligation to commit to further classes.



MESA CONTEMORARY ARTS CENTER

Sunday, March 6, 12:30PM, Gazebo: We’ll carpool to the Arts Center. The admission to 
the Arts Center is FREE this day. Five galleries showcase contemporary art. We’ll also 
be able to enjoy a free performance in the courtyard featuring New Age Jazz from 
1:00-4:00.  Sign up on the Activity Board located in the HOA office by Mar 4.

“ASK AN EXPERT”

Monday, March 7, 10:00am, Room A: End of Life Care and Decisions, a presentation by 
Amberly Molosky, Banner Hospice Director, covering information regarding Hospice 
benefits, Hospice myths, Advance Directives, Do Not Resuscitate (DNR), and other 
helpful information regarding End of Life choices. She will also be available to answer 
any questions. Please sign up on the Activities Bulletin Board by Thursday, March 3rd. 

CRIME PREVENTION

Tuesday, March 8, 6:00-6:45PM, Room A, prior to the HOA meeting, Terri Teten, Mesa 
Police Department’s Crime Prevention Officer, will return again this year to share 
information about safety and security within Apache Wells. She will also talk about the 
proper way to close your home for the summer months to avoid being a target of 
thieves. The monthly HOA meeting will begin at 7:00PM.

THE DAVE AND DAPHNE SHOW

Friday, March 11, 7:00PM, doors open at 6:15 p.m. Change of location: the Apache Hall 
at the Apache Wells Country Club, is where this popular event will be held. Tickets are 
$8 per person before March 4, $10 per person after March 4, purchased in the Activities 
Office, mornings, with checks only made payable to AWHA. There will be a Cash Bar 
available. Dave Salyer has toured the world with Barbara Mandrell, performed at the 
White House and appeared on countless TV shows. Daphne Anderson is a cross 
between Shania Twain and Patsy Cline plus she’s gorgeous, quick-witted and super 
talented! They have one goal: to provide clean, quality, exhilarating entertainment! 

OBITURARIES

Robert Claire Heaton passed away on February 20th in Cedar Rapids, Iowa. In lieu of 
flowers, memorials may be made to El Kahir Shrine Transportation Fund, Camp 
Courageous or a charity of the donor’s choosing.

Milford Anderson, a former resident, passed away February 25th. Services will be at 
1:00PM, Thursday, March 3rd at Sonoran Skies Mortuary, 5650 E Main ST, Mesa.

Contact: media@apachewells.com. 


